
^w^ January 25, 2016 

Dear Governor Kasich and the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

I am writing to urge you to deny the energy rate increase and to ask you to oppose an 
indefinite freeze on our clean energy standards. 

A bailout of old, polluting coal technology would only benefit utility shareholders, and 
delay investment in efficiency and renewable energy that would better benefit your constituents 
- including my family and all Ohio citizens. 

My family and I care about reducing toxic pollution and saving money on our electric 
bills. Please act to reduce our dependence on coal for electricity. Reducing dependence on coal 
also reduces the presence of mercury and other contaminants that pollute the air we breathe 
and our drinking water from Lake Erie and the Ohio River. 

Thank you for your consideration! 

Sincerely, 

re: case numbers 14-1297-EL-SSO and 14-1693-EL-SSO 
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Januaryl9, 2016 

Regarding case 14-1297-EL-SSO 

14-1693-EL-SSO 

My family and I care about reducing toxic pollution and saving 

money on our electric bills. We oppose an "indefinite freeze" of our clean energy 

standards. We would hope to reduce our dependence on coal for electricity to 

reduce mercury and other contamination which affects drinking water from Lake 

Erie and the Ohio River. 

Ibylen Kent 

2924 Carlton Road 

Shaker Heights, Oh 44122 



^ _ ^ Cindy Sheridan 
^ ' v 5248 Oakmont Or. 

Lyrtdftursi, OH 44124 
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Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad St 
Columbus OH 43215 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

This is a letter showing my support for Ohio Citizens Action and the work that they 
do. We should be leading the world in establishing clean energy standards, not 
lagging behind. For our generation and future generations, we need to invest in 
efficient and renewable energy sources and stop depending on sources that 
continue to hurt our environment Now that we know what harm the coal plants can 
do to our environment, there is not reason to continue to depend on it for our utility 
needs. 

In addition, please do not allow a rate increase to cover the costs of these outdated 
sources of energy. We do not want to depend on these sources and should not have 
to shoulder the costs. Any money that is available for energy should be used to 
invest in efficient and renewable sources. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Laurie Sih 

23606 Duffield Rd 
Shaker Hts, OH 
44122 
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GORDON Y.MACINTOSH 

(jn^dUX. 

3550 PERIGNON PL CINCINKATLOHIO 45226-1700 


